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Language Arts 

In reading, we worked on 

summarizing and retelling. 

We are rereading a 

passage several times. We 

are practicing picking out 

what information is 

important versus 

unimportant. Next week, 

we will focus on theme and 

character traits. In 

writing, recorded our 

biographies on Seesaw and 

shared them! We also 

began our unit on opinion 

writing! We all have an 

opinion about something  

We are working on 

different grammar skills 

and vocabulary daily. 

SCIENCE 

We have spent the last two 

weeks planning and 

preparing as we get ready 

to create a replica of an 

artifact! This week we 

finally were able to make 

our replica carving! The 

children had a blast! 
 

Math 
We are working on 

fractions! We will have our 

fractions test on Friday 

3/6. A study guide will 

come home on Monday. 

Please review and practice 

with your child daily. We 

are also still practicing 

multiplication/division/add

ition/ subtraction daily.  

We will continue to work 

on these skills as the year 

continues. Please continue 

to practice all skills using 

IXL. PLEASE take 

advantage of these 

wonderful resources.  IXL 

and Prodigy are two great 

free resources for home!  

        
 

 

 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Next week is Read Across 
America Literacy Spirit Week! 
Please see the below schedule 
for some extra special fun! We 

will be completing some fun 
Read Across America projects 

next week! 

Important Dates 

Monday March 2nd- Wear red 
and white 
Tuesday March 3rd- Wear a 
shirt with writing on in 
Wednesday March 4th -Wear 
wacky clothes and hair 
Thursday March 5th-Wear 
green 
Friday March 6-Wear your 
favorite socks 
 
 

 
 


